HANEY HAPPENINGS

Monday, October 25, 2021
October 29

e Grade 8 Rotation 2 ends
November 1

e Grade 8 Rotation 3 begins

e Grad Photo sign up online
November 2

e Photo Retake Day 2 in the Rotunda
November 9

e Report Cards released in MyClass

“No, it doesn't come with Bluetooth , GPS or a
backup camera. That technology wasn t around when
I bought it.”

Halloween week is next week. This year’s events include;
Mummy Wrap Monday, Karaoke Tuesday, Pumpkin Carving
Wednesday, Just Dance Thursday, and stay tuned for

B Friday’s event.

The Student Late Sign In Book has been moved to the desk directly in front of the
office. Students, if you arrive after TA is over, please ensure you have signed in so
we know that you are in the building in case of emergency.

Missing the wind rushing past your face? The crunch of snow underfoot? The
adrenaline of swishing down the slopes? Me too! Come out to the

e ’ first info meeting of the THSS Ski and Board Club to learning all
& / about the season's trips to Mt Seymour and
3 - Whistler/Blackcomb. The trips are open to all students, gr 8-12,
g - whether you've never been on skis or a board and want to learn or

are ready for the double blacks. Meeting at lunch in room 2010,
Tuesday Oct 26. See you there!

THSS Clothing and THSS Grad Clothing are now on sale.
All the details can be found on the THSS website.

All orders MUST be placed on the Parent Portal.

Last day to order will be November 2, 2021.

Are you interested in gardening, landscaping, building and eating? Come join the Orchard
Club! We meet Mondays at lunch in the Greenhouse beside the Rotunda or come talk to
Mrs. Miguel in the Foods room to find out more!

The high school swim meet is coming up on October 29th, anyone interested in joining the
team should send their full name and student number to thssswim@gmail.com

The THSS Book Club is choosing a spooky read! Please check our Teams page to
make suggestions and vote on your favorite by Friday at 3pm. If you'd like to be
added to our Teams page, please contact Mrs. Fulgueras.



mailto:thssswim@gmail.com

New in the library: Working on a video project for your classes? We have a large
portable green screen, a ring light, and a phone tripod (without light) for students to
borrow. Please see us for details!

Our spooky book display will be up until the end of the month! Come by the library
to check out a creepy or mysterious book!
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Grade 8 boys basketball open gym will start on October 26th at 3 pm in the gym.
See Mr. Page or Mr. Curley for more information.
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Aboriginal Education

e Aboriginal Leadership: Join us for our next meeting this Tuesday Oct. 26 at
lunch in the Suddaby room, Room 2034

o Grad Moccasins: Exciting opportunity for our grade 12 graduates this year
(we may also have space for a few grade 11's). Natalie & Ms. Von Krogh are
teaming up with Manitoba Mukluks to offer a moccasin making workshop for
you!! Workshops will be taught by an Indigenous artist via zoom from
Manitoba once per month on Monday afternoons 1:00-2:30. A portion of the
funding for supplies will be provided. Please talk to Natalie or Ms. Von Krogh
to sign up as spaces are limited to 15 students.

Lunch Menu

Monday: Chicken Enchiladas / Turkey Chili

Tuesday: Greek Chicken Bowl / Sweet Potato Bisque
Wednesday: Bento Box / Clam Chowder

Thursday: Porchetta Sandwich / Mushroom Barley Soup
Friday: Pumpkin Spiced Waffles / Chicken Noodle Soup

Charcuterie Fridays have returned!
Order your Charcuterie board by Wednesday for
pick up on Friday! Only $20




